
OFFICE OF 

WATER COMMISSIONERS 
CITY HALL 

NEWBURYPORT, MASSACHUSETTS 01950 

Mr. James Gaines, Chairman 
Planning Board 
City Hall/ Pleasant Street 
Newburyport, Ma. 01950 

May 10, 1985 

RE: Evergreen Estates and Country Club 

Dear Mr. Chairman, 

The Board of Water Commissioners voted to go on record as 

opposed to any proposed development in the area known as 

Vitale's Pit. The Board reviewed the Preliminary Subdivision 

Plan (as presented to your Board) at the regular monthly meeting 

on May 9, 1985. 

If further testimony and or explanation is needed, please advise 

this Board. 

CC: Mayor Richard E. Sullivan 
Board of Health 
Building Department 
File 

Yours truly, 

Board of Water Commissioners 


